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Maths
We’ve been taking away in maths this week. Please see attached for a take away activity you may like to try with your child at home.
Spring Assembly.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be holding a Spring Celebration Assembly for Reception Parents on the morning of Tuesday 19th March. You will also be welcome to stay for tea/coffee afterwards. Due to Health and Safety requirements and available hall space, no more than two adults per child will be permitted.
More details to follow.

World Book Day.
We will be celebrating our love of books on World Book Day, Thursday 7th March. 
Children are invited to come to school dressed as a character from a book they particularly enjoy. It would be lovely if they could bring a copy of the book with them to share with us that day. 
Children will be able to take part in a variety of activities on the day including a Book Swap. If your child has one book they would like to swap they can cut out the book swap token and stick it inside then staff will ensure they swap their book in class.
See attached.
Parent Consultations.
Parent consultations 4th and 11th March. Check the main school newsletter for information on how to book your time slot.
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Book Look Reminder.
You are invited to pop into your child’s class between 3.20 and 4 pm on Thursday 14th and Friday 15th of February. This is an informal opportunity for your child to show you their books.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY!
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